New School Update

We are pleased to let you know that we are on track for the new school to open in January. The pictures below show the school and an a view into the main hall.





Time Capsule

The School Council have been busy this week compiling lots of videos and pictures of the school and pupils to put in a time capsule. On Friday they took it to the new school and buried it in the wall cavity. It has been sealed, ready for opening in 2118.



Phonics Meetings for Reception Classes

We would like to invite all of our Reception parents to come along to a phonics meeting on Wednesday 19th September. The meetings will be held in Classes 1 & 2 and start at 5.30pm.

This meeting will provide parents with more information on how to support children at home using a consistent approach to that used in school. Should you have any questions, please speak with Mrs Jemmeson or Miss Fawcett.

School Council Election

We had lots of children stand for our school election on Friday and we are please to introduce you to our new School Council for this year.



Well done to everyone who took part.



Newsletter

Monday 17th September 2018

Stars of the Week

Our stars of the week are:

Class 1: India Class 2: Hugh Class 3: Zahra

Class 4: George Class 5: Arthur Class 6: Freddie

Class 7: Dihain Class 8: Joseph Class 9: William Class 10: Connie



Well done to them all!

Nursery

A reminder to all our nursery parents that the drop off and pick up times are as follows:

08.45 - Morning Drop Off

11.45 - Morning Collection

11.45 - 12.30 - Lunch Club

12.30 - Afternoon Drop Off

3.30 Afternoon Collection

Also, please can all funding forms be handed in to Miss McCabe by Wednesday 19th September.

Flu Immunisation

The school nursing team have informed us that they plan to come to school to administer the flu vaccine to all pupils in Reception up to Year 5. Attached to this Newsletter is a letter with more information for you. Please use the link on the attached letter to sign your child up before the 28th September. We will let you know the date of the immunisations when we get it.

Cross Country

Some of the children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 enjoyed participating in the Stockton Cross Country qualifiers. They were all amazing and we were very pleased to have lots of children qualifying for the finals. Well done to them all!



Drum Lessons

There are limited spaces for individual drum lessons if any parents would like to sign their child up. These are now available to children in **Year 2** and upwards.

Forest Schools

On Wednesday afternoon it will be Class 9's turn to take part in an educational forest school lesson. Please ensure children have suitable clothing and footwear on the day (it may be muddy).